
 

CHILD AND TEENAGER CLASSES 

BOOKING TERMS AND CONDITIONS 
For your convenience  please note that by booking a class you agree to the 
following: 
 
 
- Invoices for the term's fees are normally emailed before the start of term and are paid in 
advance.  
 
-Unfortunately, DFA cannot accept cash or cheque payments at this time, so you will need 
to pay by card in the office during working hours or make a bank transfer (bank details will 
be on your invoice).  
 
- Drop-in classes are not available at this time. 
 
-One off attendance in classes that your child is not registered for is not possible. 
 
- Unfortunately we are not able to offer trial classes at this time, so if you would like to 
book a class you will need to book for the full term. 
 
- Parents are welcome to wait in our cafe area while their child is in class. However, it is 
not possible for parents to observe or sit in their child's class. 
 
- Photography and filming of any classes is not permitted.  
 
- Regretfully, refunds and credits will not be available for classes missed during the term or 
should you decide to discontinue with the classes before the term is finished. 
 
- Changing facilities are available in the building. Parents are responsible for changing 
their child before and after class, so please allow enough time before and after the class's 
start and finish time. 
 
- Changing in common areas such as hallways, the cafe etc is not allowed. 
 
- DFA requires 4 weeks' worth of notice before the start of any term if a child is to stop 
attending classes. If appropriate notice is not given, then 4 weeks' worth of fees will be due 
in lieu of notice. Information on term fees can be found on our timetable (also attached). 
This notice is also on the registration form you will fill out. By signing the registration form 
you agree to these terms and conditions. 
 



 


